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Title: 

Comments: Alison and I have a cabin near Keystone that we have been going to since 1967. In the last few yars

we have spent a summer month every year. We support the Norbeck Society and related causes, including a

concern for the conservation of Rapid Creek.

 

We  support the withdrawal of mineral claims. The Forest Service should withdraw:

 

1. Upstream from Pactola to protect the resources of the tributaries to the reservoir.

and 

2. Downstream to protect the aquifers of Rapid Creek 

 

The USFS should protect the entire Rapid Creek Watershed that so many communities depend upon for

recreation and clean water.

 

 

 


